
CreaƟng Deaf Friendly seƫngs in Barnet 

Do you teach a D/deaf or hard of hearing 
child/young person? Would you like to know how to make 
your seƫng deaf friendly? Then please aƩend our training! 

 On: 

Monday 4th December 3.30pm-5.00pm or  

Tuesday 5th December 3.30pm-5.00pm 

All training is online through a MS Teams invite. Please email 
either: 

Anita.biswas@barnet.gov.uk 

Deborah.tetsƟll@barnet.gov.uk 

Simone.banks@barnet.gov.uk 

For an online MS Teams invite to be sent to you. 

We look forward to seeing you then. 

 Deaf and Hard of Hearing Support Team BELS 


